
 

Celebrate with us 

On Thursday 18th July we 

will be holding a special 

end of year service for our 

fabulous Year 6 children at 

All Saints’ Church, Dilhorne, 

all parents 

are 

welcome to 

join us to say 

good bye 

and good 

luck! 

 

We will also be holding a 

very special assembly for 

our school leavers on Friday 

19th July in place of our 

usual Celebration Worship—

all are welcome!  

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 2nd July– Spelling Bee Final @ B.R. 

Wednesday 3rd July– Athletics @ Northwood 

(Please return reply slips ASAP) 

Wednesday 3rd July –PLT Sports Awards @ 

TCA ,6.00pm 

Thursday 4th July—Rounder Friendly @ Dilhorne, 

1.30pm 

Thursday 4th July-Music Assessments with Mr 

Prescott  

Friday 5th July—New Intake morning & Lunch 

Friday 5th July-Reports home 

Monday 8th July—Whole School to Twycross Zoo 

Monday 8th to Wednesday 10th-Painsley Transition 

Tuesday 9th July– Little League– rescheduled 

match @ Dilhorne 3.30-4.30 

Tuesday 9th July—Leavers Ball@ Bishop Rawle 6.30

-8.00pm 

Thursday 11th July—Y6 Treat 11.00-1.00pm 

Thursday 11th July– Parent’s Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

Monday 15th July— Robin Hood Production 2pm 

and 5pm. 

Tuesday 16th July—Farm Visit—All day 

Thursday 18th July—Leaver’s Service @ All Saint’s 

Church, Dilhorne 9.30am 

Friday 19th July—Final Awards Assembly, 9.30am 

in the Hall.  

 

Growing in faith and learning 

Parent Forum 

Thank you to all those who 

managed to find time in your 

busy schedules to attend the 

meeting this week.  It was lovely 

to hear so many positive 

comments about the school 

and the recognition of how 

hard the staff have been 

working to move the school 

forward.  We know many of you 

have concerns over thye 

change of structure for next 

year and it has been agreed 

that two parents can present 

your case to the Trustees at the 

upcoming meeting on July 

Farm School 

 

Hopefully by now you will 

have seen the wonderful 

story in the Cheadle and 

Tean Times about our Farm 

School.  There are copies 

around school if you would 

like to take a peek.  The 

children were fantastic talk-

ing to the reporter, and re-

ally reinforced their love of 

the farm animals and how 

important they are to the 

school.  In addition, we now 

have 2 baby piglets to 

adore who seemed to have 

settled in well. 

Summer Fayre 

This year’s Summer Fayre will be held on Sat-

urday 29th June 12pm—4pm. We have an 

array for stalls to entertain children and 

adults, as well as the return of the  

fabulous Dog Show!  

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Sports Day 

It was amazing to see so many of 

you at Sports Day, and lovely to 

share with our friends from King-

fishers too.  We hope you all en-

joyed the new format as much as 

the children and staff.  We would 

love to hear your views on how 

you think it went. 

Little League 

Due to the recent poor weather, our Little 

League football did not quite go accord-

ing to plan.  We have rearranged a fixture 

with our friends from Great Wood, who are 

now coming over to play us on Tuesday 9th 

July. 

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Please remember to return 

your Zoo permission slips as 

soon as possible so that we 

can order tickets & goody 

bags 


